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9th March 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re:  Ukraine Mufti Day – Friday 11th March 2022 
 
Our thoughts and prayers have been going out to the all the people that have been 
affected by the tragedy of the war in Ukraine. We have many families in our school 
community that have family members in Ukraine and the neighbouring countries and 
we share in their grief and sorrow for the people of their countries. 
 
At Grange, we want to show our support for Ukraine and therefore we are holding a 
Support for Ukraine Mufti Day this Friday 11th March. 
 
We would like the children to come to school in either blue or yellow clothing and 
bring a suggested donation of £1.  
 
We want to raise awareness and express solidarity with Ukraine. 
We have not forgotten about our brethren in Ukraine. 
We are thinking about them and hoping for their safety and peace. 
In our small way we want to express that we stand for peace and do not accept the 
aggression and invasion and we pray and hope for the citizens of Ukraine. 
 
Thank you as always, for your ongoing support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr Kerbel 
Headteacher 
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